
Library Book Drop (11/05/2010)

Dear Library Users,

In order to enhance the Library's reader services and to provide more convenience to our
readers, we are pleased to inform you that a new book drop will be in service at the Library's main
entrance starting from 17 May 2010 (Monday). Instead of returning books at the circulation
counter, you may drop off your loan items in the book drop, even after the Library is closed. It is
suggested that users check their loan records on the Library webpage for returning confirmation
on the next working day. 

For any inquires, please feel free to contact the Library's circulation counter by calling 83978160
during office hours. Thank you!

Regards,
UM Library

 


